[image: ]

Contacting the Midwives (the pager):  604-296-9669


Non-Urgent Concerns:

· Leave a message on the pager between 9am & 9pm, or if your concern can wait a few days send us an email info@coastmidwifery.com 


Urgent/Emergency Concerns:

If you have an urgent concern, page us (604-296-9669) and key in your number.
· If you don’t get a response within fifteen minutes, page again.
· If you still don’t get a response within another fifteen minutes - call Lion’s Gate Hospital (604-988-3131), ask the operator for “Labour and Delivery”, inform the nurse who answers of your situation and ask for their help.  

We make every effort to ensure service, but in the event of equipment failure the hospital will know how to get in touch with us (we may be there at a delivery or in the OR), or they will ask you to come in to be seen.

Please note:
If you have call display, you may have access to our home or personal cell phone numbers. Please do not call or text those numbers. We ask that you use the numbers and instructions above, as this is the most reliable and effective way to contact us.
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